Executive Council Special Meeting Minutes 8/18/99

Paige Ripani, President of the System Safety Society, called the special Executive Council meeting to order, a quorum being present, at approximately 3:00 PM, on Wednesday, August 18, 1999, at the 17th International System Safety Conference, in Orlando, Florida. The purpose of this special EC meeting was to act on a recommendation by the PDC on reclassification of Larry Jones. A motion was made and seconded to approve Larry Jones’s reclassification to Senior Member. A short discussion followed and the motion was passed unanimously. EC members in attendance were Paige Ripani, Niles Welch, Jon Derickson, Perry D’Antonio and Steve Smith. The meeting was adjourned at 3:10 PM.

Respectfully submitted:



Niles Welch

Executive Secretary

System Safety Society
